
Colebrook Center Fire Company 
Minutes for Monthly Meeting 

Held on January 8, 2018 at 
Colebrook Center Fire House 

 
Attendance: Craig Carfario, Robert Carfario, Hannah McCaw, Benjamin Bartlett, 

Sean Barry, Paul O’Dell, Tom O’Dell, Pete Jasmin, Dave Sweeney  
 

 Meeting called to order: 8:02 

 Secretary report read, accepted as read 

 Treasures report read, accepted as read 

 New Members:  NONE 
 

OLD BUSINESS: 

 Excavator is here to work on generator in back of firehouse. 

 Engine 1 next week will get worked on. Once completed we will pick a Sunday to move 
all last minute tools over from old engine to new one. Sean Barry was getting tool 
holders for the new truck  

 
NEW BUSINESS:  

 Look into purchasing triangle lighted STOP signs. Much easier to gain driver attention 

 Thank you to everyone who participated and helped out with the Children’s Christmas  
party 

 Skating party scheduled for January 27 6:30-9, with a rain date for the following 
Saturday. Will get donuts and make hot chocolate. 

 Points will be posted, any questions please bring to officer attention 

 Thank You card received and read from Pastor Geoffrey Smith. 
 
Elections: 
Deputy Chief:  Benjamin Bartlett 
Captain: Todd Correll 
1st Lieutenant: Gary D’darrio 
2nd Lieutenant: John Grey 
Secretary- Hannah Mccaw 
Treasure- Bob Carfario 
 
Fire House Check: Benjamin Bartlett 
  
Adjourned: 8:16 

Hannah McCaw,  
Secretary Colebrook VFD  

860-379-8989 



 


